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     MEDIA RELEASE 
 
Date:   January 25, 2021 

 

To:   All Media 

 

From:   LaSalle County Health Department 

       717 Etna Road 
      Ottawa, IL  61350 

 

Contact:  Jenny Barrie (ext. 74315) 
       Leslie Dougherty (ext. 74314) 

        

Phone:  (815) 433-3366 

For Immediate Release  

______________________________________________________________________________ 
“COVID Vaccination Clinic for Tuesday, January 26, 2021 is RESCHEDULED due to Weather” 

 
  

The COVID-19 “By Appointment Only” Vaccination Clinic at Illinois Valley 

Community College for tomorrow, January 26, 2021 has been rescheduled.  This is 

due to the Winter Storm Warning that is not expected to expire until noon on 

Tuesday.  The LaSalle County Health Department apologizes for any inconvenience 

that this may cause but we want to ensure the safety of our citizens. Please know 

that your appointment has been rescheduled for Tuesday, February 9, 2021 at the 

same time and location.   

 

Individuals will receive an additional email today (remember to check your spam 

and junk folders) which will contain an updated ticket link.  For those who choose 

not to print a new ticket, please know that your original ticket (1/26/21) will work 

at the rescheduled February 9th clinic.   If you need to cancel because this date does 

not work for you, the email will contain instructions to do so as well.  Thank you for 

your understanding! 
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